
Summer EBT (S-EBT) will be
 available for Summer 2024!

Students eligible for Summer 
EBT are:
• Children who attend a school 
offering the National School 
Lunch or School Breakfast 
program and qualify based on 
income
• Students who are receiving 
other assistance benefits, 
including SNAP or Colorado 
Works. You may be eligible 
through Medicaid if your income 
is within NSLP guidelines.

Families will receive 
$120 in S-EBT per eligible 
child to help purchase 
food for the summer 
months! Families should 
fill out a benefits form 
or household income 
application through their 
school office or website 
to establish eligibility for 
S-EBT.

For more information on S-EBT, please visit cdhs.colorado.gov/summer-ebt. 
For additional resources, such as no-cost meals (for youth 18 and under) near 
you, visit KidsFoodFinder.org. 
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